
Bethel Prayer Concerns
   Sunday, June 20, 2021

Katie Gurtis; Janet Morgan; 
Trey Byrd; Jimmy Walker; 
Jim Condon and his brother’s family 

********************************************************

July Newsletter is coming together.  
Please send articles or pictures you 
have for the July Newsletter to 
Wendy by June 24.  Any activities for
July may be included as well as save
the dates for the August.

HOME Food Collection
For the month of June our focus foods are 
Soup / Crackers, but all non-perishable
food is welcome.  Thank you for
supporting our local pantry and helping to feed hungry families 
in our community.

THESE DAYS
a daily devotional, for July, Aug. Sept.

is available on the table in the Gathering Area.
Be sure to pick one up today.  “To nurture the
daily practice of prayer and the reading of
Scripture, there is solid help in the pages of
These Days. The devotions wrestle faithfully
with the doubts, joys, and challenges of the
Christian life.” 



    Bethel Presbyterian Church Announcements

OOPS – we unintentionally left out a Bethel
graduate from our celebrations last month.  
Lyric Rivera graduated from the Oberlin
Conservatory of Music.  We will have box in
the office to collect your cards and best wishes for Lyric.  
We are certainly proud of Lyric’s accomplishments!

Memorial Service for Marianne Shadden
Marianne Shadden’s memorial service will be at Bethel on 
Friday, June 25 at 3pm.  Please wear your mask.  Her daughter
Kelly will receive friends in the Gathering Area following the 
service, and we will do our best to practice appropriate social 
distancing.  

Sanctuary Flowers: We want to showcase 
your garden in worship!  
Please let Wendy know if you have flowers 
to share for Sunday worship.  
We are scheduling Sundays now.     

Please give prayerful consideration to the
ways you may share your gifts, skills, and
passions through the ministry and mission of
Bethel.  
As we are moving out of the pandemic, we are
making plans now for what is becoming, and
we need you to help us decide and plan.  
Be in touch with Wendy or team leaders to
share your ideas and ways you want to
contribute.  Thanks!


